NOVEMBER 12, 2003

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY, WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

ATTN:  DAVID DITTEMORE  RE:  UT-031755

PO BOX 47250

OLYMPIA, WA  98504-7250

DEAR MR DITTEMORE,

I AM WRITING IN REGARDS TO WAC 480-120-414 EMERGENCY OPERATION.  CENTEL COMMUNICATIONS INC. ONLY DOES RESELL OF PUBLIC ACCESS LINES.  WE RESELL LINES FROM QWEST AND SPRINT.  WE DO NOT HAVE A DISASTER SERVICE COORDINATOR. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ME AT 509-773-4472.

SINCERELY,

RICHARD STEVENS

